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       LD-FRU-17-001 

 

     February 18, 2017 

 
LICENSING PORTAL MAINTENANCE – MONDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2017 

 

 

Attention Maryland’s Dealers: 

 

Please be advised, Monday evening, February 20, 2017, the Maryland State Police Licensing 

Division will be performing maintenance on the Licensing Portal used for submission of the 

automated 77R.  The maintenance will occur Monday evening after 11:00 p.m. and will 

complete prior to the start of business, Tuesday morning, February 21, 2017.   

 

Before the start of business, Tuesday morning, all dealers are advised to refresh/reload the 

Portal application in any existing browser windows, or simply close existing browser windows 

and re-open the Licensing Portal in a new window.  This is necessary for your browser to load 

the newest version of the Licensing Portal’s software and avoid any issues using the system. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this Bulletin, please contact the Licensing Division at  

410-653-4500, or you may access the Live Help from within the Portal.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Licensing Division, Firearms Registration Unit 
 


